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Trudie Pettit

From: Keli Bender [krd.keli@fairpoint.net]

Sent:  Thursday, March 27, 2008 2:18 PM
To: Trudie Pettit

Subject: Griffin Short Plat/Sunset Farms Plat

Hi Trudie

This is in regards to the Griffin Short Plat, SP-08-04 and Sunset Farms Preliminary Plat, P-07-60. Neither one of
these are within the KRD district boundaries so nothing will be required on our end. If you need additional
information, let me know.

Keli R. Bender

KRD Lands Clerk/RRA
krd.keli@elltel.net

4/28/2008



